LO“den 100 Front St.
. . PO Box 244
Tribal Council Galena, AKO9X9741

907 656-1711

Request for Proposals

January 14th, 2022

Project: 624 Falcon Drive Unit 2022-2023

2 bedroom Residential Unit Construction in Galena, AK

Louden Tribal Council (LTC) is pleased to invite interested parties to submit proposals for the
construction of one 2 bedroom residential unit located in Galena, AK.

Proposals for this project will be received by the LTC at its offices up until 4pm AKT on Monday
January 31st, 2022. The project consists of constructing one residential unit as shown in the
Contract Drawings including site work and installation of utilities. All work must be completed no
later than October 30th, 2022.

Interested parties may examine the RFP documents at the Office of the Louden Tribal Council,
100 Front St, Galena, AK, on Mondays through Fridays from 8am to 4pm. The documents can
also be examined at BidsAlaska.com, and at the following link:

https://tinyurl.com/ycxh9¢79

Louden Tribal Council (LTC) will not be responsible for full or partial sets of documents, including
addenda, if any, obtained from sources other than LTC. All questions concerning the project
should be submitted in writing to the LTC Housing Office at housing@loudentribe.com.

Thank you.
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